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October Club Event: Columbus Day Landing Party 
By Martina Sestakova 

 

Our Columbus Day Landing Party took place on Saturday, October 8, 2022, and fun was to be had by all! Thank you, Ron 
Harbin and Joan Brandt, for hosting us at Bowleys Marina in Middle River, MD. The temperature for the day was a little 
chilly and breeze kept us on our toes but we still had wonderful attendance: Jack Janos, Anne and John Martin, Jenn and 
Rick Cook, Lynn and Marty Gaynor, Bob Morrow, Martina and Jordan Snyder, Ed Criscuolo, Jonathan Coppersmith, and 
Laurie McCallum. We enjoyed a variety of appetizers (including cucumbers with hummus and olives, deviled eggs, pasta 
salad), grilled sausages, sauerkraut, and Jack Janos’ famous crab meat stuffed peppers. Desserts followed: Bob’s 
cheesecake, Laurie’s chocolate cake, and cookies. Ron and Joan led a fun sailing-related trivia. Three winners took home 
baggies of sweets! Commodore Jordan Snyder shared updates on our club’s upcoming Holiday Party. Rob Harbin talked 
about his conversation with a hotel in Annapolis and Bob Morrow did extensive research about a party at a Mount 
Washington restaurant. His knowledge may pay off for our Spring Brunch in 2023 (either March or April). For the Holiday 
Party, we appreciate Jenn and Rick’s kind offer to host it at their home in Catonsville on December 17. Thanks all for 
joining and see you in December! 
 

  

  
 

Member Happenings - Do you have an update to share in an upcoming newsletter or with our club members via email?  
Reach out to Martina at martinaprague@verizon.net. 

 
SAIL ON! 

Questions/comments? Contact the 2022/23 CLUB OFFICERS * www.cbpsa.org 
Commodore: Jordan Snyder (josnyder@comcast.net) * Vice-Commodore: Martina Snyder (martinaprague@verizon.net) 

Treasurer: Anne Martin (annekmartin45@yahoo.com) * Secretary: Joan Criscuolo (stampbyjoan@yahoo.com) 
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